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Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds
We have been revising all 
the sounds and blends we 
have learnt this year, and 

applying them in our writing 
to get ready for Year One!

Goodbye! 

Reading books
Your child's reading books have 

been collected to be kept in 
school over the summer holidays 

and passed to their next 
teacher. They will recieve new 

reading books and reading 
record in the first full week 

back in September. 
Look out for some learning from 

Year 1 teachers in your book 
bag! 

Thank you!
We also wanted to take this chance 
to say a HUGE thank you to all of 

the parents and carers of our 
Reception classes. You have been so 
amazing. We hope you continue your 

support as your children go into 
Year One.

Well done
We wanted to say a big well 
done to all the children in 

Reception. We have made so 
many lovely memories with 

them and it has been a really 
special year group to teach. 

We are wishing them the 
best of the luck in Year One 
and can't wait to see them 

grow up even more!  

Enjoy your holiday from all of the 

Reception Team!  


